[bookmark: _GoBack]“Senator Heller believes the End Pay Discrimination Through Information Act is a reasonable approach that can help employees better understand if they are victims of pay discrimination without overburdening the court system. Senator Heller remains concerned about provisions in the Paycheck Fairness Act, and believes that this bill is a viable alternative.”

